
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

The Milford Historical Commission meeting of May 14, 2014 was called to order by 
Robert Andreola, Chairman, at 7:07 pm in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the 
minutes as read was made by Mary Villani, seconded by Pam Fields.  Motion was 
unanimous. 
 
A moment of silence was held in memory of Helen Knox who passed away this week.  
She was an active member of the Commission for many years and she always 
contributed her time and talent to the Museum and took great pride in Memorial Hall. 
She will be missed. 
 
Robin Philbin presented a CD of all his photographs to the Historical Commission that 
number around 850 historical pictures.  He is a Town Historian who has a wealth of 
information that he has collected over the years and decided to share his pictures with 
us and the library.  Anne presented the CD for him. 
 
Next on the agenda, Ron Marino will check with Dick Villani, the Town Administrator, 
regarding the best plan we can get for the internet.  Perhaps a phone could be included 
in a package with no extra cost. 
 
Terrie Moschelli brought a Royal typewriter from 1926 that was her mother’s and we 
will display it in the small research room. 
 
Irene Rigoletti has offered us an antique adding machine which we will decide if it is 
appropriate for the Museum. 
 
Motion was made by Ron Marion, seconded by Pam Fields to place an order with Jet 
Press for 50 packets of note cards with Memorial Hall imprinted on the cover along 
with envelopes packaged 10 to a box for $230.00.  Motion was unanimous. 
 
Donations have recently been sent to Stonehill College for John Lowney, the Daily Food 
Pantry for Jan Consoletti and Dana Faber Cancer Center for Helen Knox. 
 

http://o2.aolcdn.com/dims-shared/dims3/PATCH/resize/600x450/http:/hss-prod.hss.aol.com/hss/storage/patch/ff110dd14cad3c0091c6761153fe4df


We will have a book signing for our October Open House this year.  Lyn, Anne and 
Deborah Eastman, librarian, have written “Images of America- Milford” and it should 
be available by September 15. 
 
Motion was made to place an order with Jet Press for a reprint of our Memorial Hall 
flyer so we will be able to place them in the library, town hall and hotels.  Motion was 
made by Mary Villani seconded by Ron Marino.  Motion was unanimous. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Anne, seconded by Lyn at 9 pm.  Motion was 
unanimous.  The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 11 at 7 pm in 
Memorial Hall. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Anne Lamontagne 
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